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 22/02/23 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

A trip to TVAP (Thames Valley Adventure Playground) has been organised for The SEN Unit on Monday, 27th March 

2023. This trip will provide children with an excellent opportunity to explore a range of activities, appropriate for them 

and to develop their social interaction and communication skills also. The Thames Valley Adventure Playground gives 

children the opportunity to enjoy lots of indoor and outdoor, multisensory activities. There are climbing frames, mazes, 

soft-play facilities, arts and crafts, games and water play. We believe this will be an unforgettable experience for the 

children. 

We will be travelling by school minibus and the school car to TVAP. Children can wear their own clothes for the trip as 

it will be closed to the public and only Marish will be in attendance. Please wear weather appropriate clothing, e.g. 

hat and sunglasses if sunny or a coat if it is cold. Your child will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag with their 

name clearly written on the bag. No fizzy drinks, sweets or glass bottles please. We are a nut free school, please do 

not include nuts in your child’s lunch as we have a number of children with nut allergies. If your child is entitled to free 

school meals, a packed lunch will be provided. If this is required, please indicate this on ParentPay when you make 

payment. 

We will be departing school at approximately 9:30am and we shall arrive back at school at around 14:30. Please 

ensure your child arrives at school by 08.45am at the latest so that we can leave promptly. 

The cost of this trip will be £3 per child. This is a voluntary contribution, however, please be aware the trip can only 

take place if enough children pay the cost by Friday 24th March. All payments must be made via ParentPay. We cannot 

accept money in school. When you make a payment, you will be asked to indicate your consent for your child to attend 

the trip. 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Simon Williams 


